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From: John Franz [mai1to:wrighttavernfarm~yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 3:30 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Electric rates

Dear Commission Members:
I’m appalled that our utilities are asking for such a massive increase in rates. To me as a citizen

the whole matter reeks of backroom crafting that is an insult to the general public. I urge all
commission members to reject these increases for something more in line with the inflation rate.
A lengthy public statement is in order for the consuming public. As a nation we are flowing in
excess fuel, and the prices are still high, and I would not blame the public for reacting
assertively.
Respectfully,
Albert Franz, Wright Tavern Farm, Dorchester NH o3266


